
This is an excellent opportunity for Year 6 pupils and parents and carers to 

visit the fantastic facilities and learning experiences on offer at Porthcawl 
Comprehensive School.  Once again, we have celebrated excellent GCSE 
and A Level results and we are very proud of all that we do and all that we 

achieve.  There is a real sense of’ community’ and ‘belonging’ at Porthcawl 
Comprehensive School.  We provide the very best learning experiences 
supported by excellent care, support and guidance.  Our Year 6 Open 

Evening will provide important information about all that we do at PCS!
There will be a welcome introduction and presentation about the school 

from the Headteacher and senior staff.  Pupils and parents/carers will have 

the opportunity to meet staff, tour the school and visit all departments and 
subject areas.  There are lots of activities planned!

Due to the high numbers expected, two venues will be used for the 
welcome introduction and presentation before the tour.  Pupils and 

families from Newton Primary and Nottage Primary are asked to attend 

the Sixth Form Hall.  Pupils and families from West Park Primary and 
Porthcawl Primary are asked to attend the Jubilee Theatre.  Pupils and 

families from non-feeder primary schools can attend either venue. 

Please visit our website: www.porthcawlschool.co.uk
We look forward to seeing you there: 5:30pm – 7:30pm

Porthcawl Comprehensive School
Year 6 Open Evening

22nd October 2025


